Villa Caprl Cruisers Car Club donates $1,000 to GBS/CIPD walk

The Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club Inc. recently donated $1,000 to a walk for Guillain-Barre and Chronic Inflammatory Demyelinating
Polyneuropathy diseases (GBS/CIPD). Front row, from left, organizers Devin Gerber Lugones, Mary Kay Egan (patient with CIPD)
and Lindsey Gerber; and car club members Mike Greenstein and Mike Macedonia. Back row: Club members Patty Valvano, Nick
Tielli, Frank Valvano, Dave Thomas and Sal Pizzo. The Gerbers organized the walk in memory of their mother, who died of com-
plications from GBS/CIPD. 9.24-2022
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